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SEACLIFF VILLAGE PARK IMPROVEMENTS APPROVED
 
Santa Cruz County is pleased to announce the pending installation of a new public 
bathroom Seacliff Village Park.  
 
Located in the Seacliff area, Seacliff Village Park was completed in 2015 and has become 
a popular destination for local families, with a play area, walking paths, public art and 
seating overlooking Monterey Bay.  
 
Phase 1 construction included a temporary bathroom. The replacement bathroom will 
include a permanent structure and additional public art adorning three sides of the 
bathroom structure.  
 
“The County is committed to establishing Seacliff Village Park as a community asset 
providing families a safe, comfortable environment to relax and play,” Supervisor Zach 
Friend. “This project helps fulfill that commitment.”  
 
“County Parks is constantly improving our programs and facilities, and Seacliff Village 
Park is no exception,” Parks Director Jeff Gaffney said. “We are pleased to be able to 
deliver these additional amenities to our neighbors.”  
 
Construction on the facility will take place off site and begin later this year, with delivery, 
installation and the addition of the public art feature to follow. Future phases of the park 
may include a skate feature, shade structures and a small amphitheater. 


